
Cruise Night Parade Tuesday 
Issued: July 10, 2020 
 
Don't miss the next Cruise Night parade, which will start at 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, July 
14 at the Tinley Park Park District and end at Grissom Middle School. See the official 
parade route for all included streets. 
  
If the parade doesn't pass by your house, please feel free to find an open spot along 
the route and watch from there. Also, please remember to practice safe social 
distancing while watching the parade. 
  
If you’re a classic car owner and you’d like to participate in future parades, please 
email your name and your car’s make, model and color to mktg@tinleypark.org, 
with the subject line “Cruise Night Parade.” Approved participants will receive an 
email confirmation that must be displayed upon arrival in order to participate in the 
parade (phone display is acceptable). No onsite registrations will be taken. 
  
For more information, please visit TinleyPark.org/CruiseNights. 
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